
 

 

  

The use of drones at Yeovil Recreation Centre is prohibited. This is for a 

number of reasons, but chiefly to protect the safety and privacy of our 

sites users and residential neighbours.  

 

If you wish to fly a drone as part of a specific film project then you must 

make contact with us to discuss it first. Please refer to the filming guidelines 

(https://www.southsomerset.gov.uk/about-us/press,-media-and-

communications/filming-in-south-somerset/) on the SC website .It should 

be noted that all of Yeovil is a no fly zone.  
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